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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 residential to Edale. Thursday 9* to Friday 10° March 2023. 

Unfortunately, due to snow in Edale, we have had to postpone the year 8 residential. This 

is on the recommendation of the bus company, who have informed us that there is heavy 

snow forecast for Edale on Thursday and Friday and so there is a risk that we could not 

get back to school on Friday. 

School will be open as usual, Thursday and Friday, so your child should come to school in 

their uniform, where they will follow their normal timetable. 

We are looking at a provisional date in April/May, for the trip and so any monies paid can 

be transferred over to this date. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards ___ 
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Tracey White 

Assistant headteacher, KS3 
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